
Open Records Information Provided By The Iowa Lottery In 
March 2023 

(On average, responses were provided within 4 calendar days.) 
 
On March 1, Red Hawk Solutions requested a list of annuity winners for January 2018 
to present. The next day, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested 
information. There was no charge for this request.  
 
On March 6, Gimlet Media of New York, N.Y., requested information related to the long-
running lottery jackpot investigation that began with a ticket purchased in 2010 in Iowa, 
including audio from Philip Johnston, Crawford Shaw, and others in the case. On March 
10, the Iowa Lottery sent an initial email response, then provided additional documents 
on March 17, April 7 and April 16. There was no charge for this request.  
 
On March 28, J.G. Wentworth Co. of Chesterbrook, Pa., requested a list of annuity 
winners and any new or updated court orders for Feb. 1, 2023, to present. That same 
day, the Iowa Lottery provided one email with the requested information. There was no 
charge for this request. 
 
 


